
Corning Christian Academy

The Lion's Roar

Important Upcoming Dates:

March 2024

Congratulations to the CCA Girls’ and Boys’
Basketball teams for an awesome season!

A special congrats to the Boys who made it
to the ESCAL  Championship and played an

awesome game, walking away 2nd overall in
the league. 

March 1- Progress Reports go home
March 2 - Middle School Dance
March 6- PTSF fundraiser scheduled to be
delivered
March 7 - Spring & Sports Pictures 
March 9- PTSF Ice Skating           
March 18 -  Board Meeting
March 18-21 - Spirit Week
March 22 - NO SCHOOL Preschool-12th Parent
Teacher Conferences & End of Quarter 3
March 23- PTSF Lego Competition 
March 28- Report Cards go home
March 29- April 1 - NO SCHOOL Easter Break



If you have unwanted or unused Legos and
would be willing to donate them to CCA’s

STEM program, please contact 
Kari Thomas at 

ThomasK@corningchristianacademy.com

Fundraisers CCA LIONS Athletics! 

We have several ways to support CCA's sports teams:

Ray's Redemption (in Tops Plaza): Drop off your returnables and tell
them you want the amount donated to CCA Athletics!

GotSneakers? Sneaker Drive: Drop off your used sneakers in marked
totes at CCA's hallway, VanZile's Shoe Store in Painted Post, or Journey
Fitness on Bridge Street. Only sneakers will be collected; they must be

rip-free and stain-free, 8 inches or larger to be redeemable.)





The 8th grade class participated in the Architectural Awareness program this
year. We worked with Luka Vlasic from Hunt Engineering who visited our

classroom to talk about what an architect's job entails. For this year's location,
the students chose the previously operating Paramount Bowling Lanes that

closed a couple of years ago and has been sitting empty since then.
Faith, Lilyanne, Josh, Noah and Ian chose to repurpose that facility as Miracle

Mile Entertainment Center. This would be a family friendly indoor/outdoor mini
golf and go kart track and would have an arcade and restaurant as well.

Our class traveled to the site and made measurements of the outside of the
existing building. We used those measurements to create a scale drawing and

then designed a model of the repurposed event center.
The 8th graders also created a Powerpoint that they presented in the CMOG
auditorium to an audience of parents and students from other area schools.

They were quite nervous, but did a great job!










